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Now that it’s September our League work is in full swing! Leagues across Colorado will 
be educating and registering voters and holding candidate forums and issue events.  We 

invite you to check out our website www.lwvcolorado.org to learn what 
LWVCO is working on, learn where a League is in your area, become a 
member, and participate in their events to contribute to our democracy. 
Local Leagues are doing great work! 
 

By the time you read this letter we will have completed our Making Democracy Work 
(formerly League Day) conference. For the first time in our history we have filmed the 
educational sessions and will be posting those on our YouTube Channel, League of 
Women Voters of Colorado. If you were unable to come or simply want to review the 
sessions, please check it out! 
 
Our LWVCO Board of Directors continues to work on our plans for 2019/2020 and 
beyond. Thank you to our hardworking Board who is helping to envision the future. It’s a 
great team! We are committed to focusing on our important policy issues: Amendment 
CC, TABOR reform, Redistricting, National Popular Vote, Campaign Finance and Voting 
Methods. We must work on all aspects of Voter Education and Registration, Get Out the 
Vote and our national VOTE 411 website. We will educate on and champion the Census! 
We will support our 18 local Leagues across the state in their goals. Check out the 
websites and social media sites across the state.  
 
We need your dollars to continue our vision. Consider donating to the League of Women 
Voters of Colorado.  Invest in our important nonpartisan mission! Just hit the donate 
button on our website.  
 
Please feel free to contact our League office if you have a question. Our staff would be 
happy to help: info@lwvcolorado.org. 
 
Making Our Democracy Work! 
Ruth Stemler, President 
League of Women Voters of Colorado 
rjstemler@gmail.com 
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